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AN ACT relating to school facilities; clarifying 
expenditures of major maintenance payments for district 
enhancements; accordingly clarifying reporting 
requirements; and providing for an effective date. 
 
Be It Enacted by the Legislature of the State of Wyoming: 
 

Section 1.  W.S. 21-15-109(f) is amended to read: 
 
21-15-109.  Major building and facility repair and 

replacement payments; computation; square footage 
allowance; use of payment funds; accounting and reporting 
requirements. 

 
(f)  Notwithstanding subsection (e) of this section, a 

district may expend up to ten percent (10%) of the amount 
distributed during any school year under subsection (b) of 
this section for major building and facility repair and 
replacement needs of the district which are not specified 
in the district's facility plan, including expenditures for 
maintenance of district enhancements.  Expenditures shall 
be made under this subsection only after the district's 
building and facility repair and replacement needs 
specified in its facility plan have been addressed in 
accordance with subsection (e) of this section and the 
commission has approved the district's proposed 
expenditures under this subsection.  Effective for the July 
1, 2007 payment under this section and each payment 
thereafter, amounts not expended for purposes of this 
subsection during any school year may be accumulated by a 
district and earmarked within the separate account 
established under subsection (e) of this section for 
expenditure under this subsection in subsequent school 
years, provided the unexpended amount during any school 
year to be accumulated does not exceed ten percent (10%) of 
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the amount distributed to the district under subsection (b) 
of this section for that school year.  Each district shall 
include expenditures under this subsection and any amounts 
accumulated from year-to-year under this subsection within 
the annual report required under subsection (e) of this 
section.  Nothing in this subsection shall prohibit or 
limit the application of subparagraph (c)(i)(D) of this 
section in computing a district's building and facility 
gross square footage for purposes of determining payment 
amounts under this section.  If any school district exceeds 
expenditure limitations prescribed by this subsection or 
fails to comply with expenditure levels for facility 
adequacy needs identified within its facility plan, the 
payments for that district in the immediately succeeding 
year shall be reduced by the excess expenditure amount 
including any excess expenditure of amounts accumulated 
under this subsection. 
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Section 2.  This act is effective July 1, 2007. 
 

(END) 
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 Governor  
   
 TIME APPROVED: _________  
 DATE APPROVED: _________  
 
I hereby certify that this act originated in the Senate. 
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